
COVID-19 Info 
 

To our customers: 
 

We are sorry to say that we are closed.  If you need storage 
go to www.dmministorage.com and send us a message 

using the ‘Contact Us’ link at the top of the page.  We will 
communicate by email/phone to get the unit you need. 

 
If you are here to pay on your storage, please 

use the envelopes and leave it in the drop box.  
You can also pay online @ www.dmministorage.com. 

For U-Haul, please use the app or online @ 
uhaul.com for rentals. We cannot do local 

rentals here as we do not have a local truck 
available.  Please check with Hartley’s Auto in 

Polkville for local availability – 756-5302.   
 

We hope to be back open as soon as possible but that can 
only happen if everyone does what the CDC/WHO 

recommends and we follow the guidelines provided by 
them and New York State.   


